TO:  

Katherine Schmidt, Faculty Senate President

FROM:  
Wanda Clifton-faber, Director Academic Affairs/Assistant to Provost
DATE:

26 April 2010

RE:  

Native American Language as a Second Language Policy

On 22 April 2010, the Academic Requirement Committee unanimously recommended the enclosed “Native American Language as a Second Language Policy.” Please accept this memorandum as a request of the Faculty Senate to accept this policy.  The Provost will present it at the May Provost’s Council meeting.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  As always, I appreciate your time and effort on my behalf.

